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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to be able to invite you into school to take part in your child’s class candle time again.
The dates for the Autumn term are as follows:

e October 7th —Year 6 and Year 2

e November 4" — Year 5 and Reception
e November 18" —Year 4 and Year 1

e November 25" —Year 3 and Nursery

All Candle Times begin at 9:15am. Please make sure you arrive on time, as this is a time of prayer and
reflection we will be unable to let you in if you are late. We ask that you wait at the main office and the
children will come and let you know when we are ready.

We look forward to seeing you in school with us soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs B Tester
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